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In early February 2016, the Australian built replica 
of James Cook’s HMB Endeavour visited Geelong 
waters for the first time in recent years. The Royal 

Geelong Yacht Club was on hand to welcome 
the ship as she entered Corio Bay, a flotilla of 

Members’ boats greeting the crew as they arrived. 
The Australian National Maritime Museum is such 

an important part of preserving our maritime history, 
and we look forward to welcoming the Endeavour 

back to Geelong in the very near future!


